
From: "Brad Carnine" <xxxx@yyy.zzz> 

Date: Fri, 2/25/2011 12:36:55 PM 

To: "planning"  

Subject: Good day 

 

Hello 

 

I am writting to comment on the radio towers that are located on Panamint, First I need to say the I am in 

love with the VCH area and the the views, the residents. Its it all. the presents of these radio towers detract 

from the view and I whole heartily believe the value of the properties in the area. talking with allot of the 

residents and they are less than pleased of the look of the towers. to put it blunt " they are Ugly" and need to 

go away. please feel Free to contact me and I Will appear before the councle and state My views. Thank You 

for Your time. 

 

Brad Carnine 

 

 


